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2021 City Budget and 
Public Safety



DOWNLOAD LINK:

http://www2.minneapolis
mn.gov/budget/2021-

budget

There are three upcoming online public hearings for people to 
share thoughts on the Mayor’s recommended 2021 City Budget. 
Comments can also be submitted online at the City’s website. 
Comments submitted online will be entered into the public record 
and shared with the Mayor and Council Members.

Budget hearing information, including links on how to participate 
are below:

Public Hearing on Budget: Monday, Nov. 16 at 10 a.m. (virtual)
Truth in Taxation Public Hearing: Wednesday, Dec. 2 at 6:05 p.m. 
(virtual)
Final Budget Hearing and Budget Adoption: Wed, Dec. 9 at 6:05 
p.m. (virtual)

Mayor Jacob Frey 2021 Budget

http://www2.minneapolismn.gov/budget/2021-budget
http://www2.minneapolismn.gov/budget/2021-budget
http://www2.minneapolismn.gov/budget/budget-comments
http://www2.minneapolismn.gov/budget/budget-comments


Public Safety Proposal Highlights:

• It is imperative that the City Council keep the Mayor’s investments in the Minneapolis Police Department (MPD) 
intact – especially the recommended recruit classes and the Community Service Officers (CSOs).

• As a City, we can’t expect the Police Chief to continue doing more with less. We need to provide the Chief with 
the staffing resources to do what they are charged with doing.

• The Mayor has allocated funding to boost recruitment efforts, proposing three recruit classes in his 2021 budget.
• These three classes will be critical in offsetting attrition and ensuring the department has improved staffing.
• Recruit classes are a mid-term solution to the MPD staffing concerns as it takes six to nine months for a recruit to 

become an eligible sworn officer.
• The Chief’s request for additional resources of supplemental Hennepin County Sheriff and Metro Transit support 

for the remainder of 2020 is critical to addressing the short-term staffing issues in MPD.
• While these classes are in the Mayor’s 2021 budget, they still need to pass through final council adoption in 

December before the classes can begin.
• For the 2021 proposed budget, the Mayor has also added back the City’s Community Service Officer (CSO) 

program that was cut during the council’s adoption of the 2020 revised budget. The CSO program is another 
recruitment tool and promotes diversity and community connections within the department.

• The Mayor has also recommended funding to expand the Mental Health Co-responder program. The Mental 
Health Co-responder program has been a successful alternative response to mental health 911 response.

• The Mayor has included funding for an Early Intervention System (EIS). This is an important tool to hold officers 
accountable and increase the Department’s ability to identify behaviors or situations through data as being risks 
for future escalations.



“DOWNTOWN VOICES”

LINK:

https://p2a.co/cfaEjrQ

https://p2a.co/cfaEjrQ
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